
Please support LD 1744 

 

Good morning. I’m Jeffrey Doyon. I’m a resident of Winslow and have worked for DHHS 
for over 30 years. My position is part of the executive bargaining unit. LD 1744 would 
modify provisions of the State Civil Service System governing employee recruitment 
and retention.  

 

Better recruitment and retention is needed for our work sites that are often with 
vacancies while we look for candidates to fill them. Modernizing recruitment, the 
retention stipend process in state government would help Maine make progress to 
attract employees and address chronic understaffing.  

 

We want to offer the best service we can provide but need help. Thank you for your 
addressing this and please support LD 1744 to help my Department and Executive 
Branch employees with Employee Recruitment and Retention 

 


